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Hello GNC Friends! 

My how our world has changed in a few short months!  Our normal life is much 
different now and I believe our outlook on many things will be altered forever.  
Everything seems uncertain right now.  We listen to doctors, politicians', even 
our own families on what we should do and how we should be handling this vi-
rus.  It’s certainly a very challenging time for all of us.  I just want you to know 
that everyone here at Two Rivers stand ready to help you in anyway we can.  
Yes, we have closed our lobby areas but our drive thru’ s are all open.  On Satur-
days, the only branch open in Burlington is our branch on Roosevelt until noon. 
If you need to come in to the bank, please just call the bank at our Burlington 
area number 319-753-9100 or our 888-226-6063 and we will advise you what 
the procedures are to help you have a face to face meeting.  Our goal is to keep 
you and our employees safe from spreading this illness.  We know these are try-
ing times.  Many of us at Two Rivers are working from home, but our phones are 
forwarded so you can still reach us.   

We pray for those that have this dreadful virus that they will recover quickly.  
comfort for those that have lost a loved one during this time.  We pray for all 
those without a job, food, or day care for their children.  To be isolated for this 
long is not normal for us.  So try to reach out to a friend or family member by 
calling on the phone or sending a note of encouragement.  Perhaps support our 
local restaurants that are still doing take out or buy a gift card to send to some-
one who is feeling down or alone.  I firmly believe that this will get better, we 
just don’t know when.  For those waiting for refunds of trips, I ask for your pa-
tience as companies are trying to get them out as soon as they can, but it is a 
very hectic time so bear with us.   

As your club director, I have had to cancel many trips and events for the next 
few months.  It makes me very sad to do this, but your safety and well-being are 
so much  more important than any trip that might cause someone to contact this 
virus.  I hope this newsletter will bring you a smile or a little joy to your life.  My 
goal in the January newsletter was to look for joy each day.  I believe during this 
time, I have seen much joy.  People are being more kind to each other and to  
strangers.  Our lives have slowed down. We should appreciate what we have like 
warm homes, hot water, time to meditate, time to listen to our children or 
grandchildren.  We have time to read more, take more walks, get that spring 
cleaning done and maybe do some dreaming of trips for the future.  I have in-
cluded some links to help you dream a bit if you have a computer (see below).  I 
have added a few pictures on the back of past trips to give you a smile as well.  

Links for your enjoyment: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zPSK4a4l168 (Tulip Time 
Cruise) https://www.vrbo.com/vacation-ideas/travel-guides/staycations/stuck-at-home-virtual-

vacation  (lots of fun ideas for a vacation) https://youtu.be/2V1tW3XNg0Q (Duttons from 
Branson)  Quote for today–  No matter what people tell you, words and ideas can change 
the world!!                  RENEE 

 May & June, 2020 

Member FDIC 
 www.tworivers.bank 

Outside the Burlington area?  

Call 888-226-6063  
or stop by these locations  
to ask about the club! 
                                                              

 

Safety during this Covid-19 Virus  

1. Wear a mask in public! 

2. Wear gloves and dispose of 

them properly. 

3. Respect others by distancing 

when shopping or standing in 

lines.  

4. Isolate as much as possible. 

5. Get tested if you think you 

might have the virus! 

  Kat Ellyson     Tammy Greene 

  Iowa City      Ingersoll, Des Moines 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DzPSK4a4l168&data=02%7C01%7Crzaiser%40tworivers.bank%7Cce3b349f15b348c5fa9d08d7eddf2ea0%7C837d9b0e7e254dbd900f73b5203cc21b%7C0%7C0%7C637239415137048186&sdata=uj85N1
https://www.vrbo.com/vacation-ideas/travel-guides/staycations/stuck-at-home-virtual-vacation
https://www.vrbo.com/vacation-ideas/travel-guides/staycations/stuck-at-home-virtual-vacation
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftheduttons.us1.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D114a96351d57b50b27e4322db%26id%3D49acd0d796%26e%3D969eabd3b1&data=02%7C01%7Crzaiser%40tworivers.bank%7Cc72fc32fd0194aadb8b008d7ecc2c486%7C83


Please make payment checks for any trip or event to Good Neighbors Club 
 For reservations or more info, please call 319-753-9185 

 

  2020 Trips & Events 
 

May 5– SEMINAR ON FRAUD & ONLINE CRIME– This will be rescheduled later in the year! 
May 26-June 6–THE GREAT ALASKA ADVENTURE – This trip has been cancelled for 2020 but hope to reschedule for 2021 
July 1 - CIRCA’ 21– BEAUTY AND THE BEAST– This trip has been cancelled at this time. 
June 11– SENIOR DAY AT THE AUDITORIUM - This event is cancelled. 
July 29, 30, 31– MYSTERY TRIP TO ????- This trip has been cancelled for 2020.    
August 19– CIRCA’ 21 THEATRE– SAVANNAH SIPPING SOCIETY– This trip has been cancelled. 
September 14-28– CHINA INCLUDING A YANGTZE RIVER CRUISE-This trip has been cancelled. 

September 25-October 1– CHARLESTON, SAVANNAH & JEKYLL ISL. – $3499 pp -$400 deposit at signup (incl. insurance)   
This trip is still scheduled to go.  Please join us on a seven day trip to three beautiful cities in the south.  We will see lots of 
historical homes, Fort Sumter, plantations, gardens, coastal quaint shops, lighthouses, Jekyll Island’s Club and Hotel, 
beaches, trolley tours, see the sites of several films like Forrest Gump and Midnight int the Garden of Good and Evil and of 
course eat our way through some wonderful southern meals!  Final payment will be July 10, 2020.  Brochures are available.  

October 18-23– SPOTLIGHT ON SANTA FE– This trip will be rescheduled for sometime in the future. 

October 28—OLD CREAMERY THEATRE– CHURCH BASEMENT LADIES- $110 pp due September 30th                               
This is a new show called “Do You Smell Barn”.  Come join us to see this newest installment of the Church Basement ladies 
and laugh along as they show us snippets of rural life in this musical comedy.  We have included lunch, bus transportation, 
dr. gratuity and tickets to the show.  You will have a little shopping time in the Amanas as well.   

November 3-6- BRANSON HOLIDAY- $790pp dbl., $750pp Triple, $910 pp Single—$100 pp due at signup                                                                                                                       
We will spend four days seeing shows like Hughes Brothers, Brett Family Christmas, Texas Tenors, Sight & Sound’s 
“Noah”, Legends in Concert and the Blackwood's.  We will include as many meals as possible, some shopping time and 
much more.  Brochures will be available very soon.  You can call to sign up for this trip anytime! 

              2021 Trips & Events 

April 9-19, 2021– TULIP TIME ON JEWELS OF THE RHINE CRUISE– Staring at $4,999 pp $850.00 pp dep.  
Enjoy a relaxing and inspiring cruise on the romantic Rhine River.  Travel onboard the luxurious river Star ship through the 
Netherlands, Germany, France and Switzerland including a 2 night stay in Lucerne, Switzerland.  Visit the magnificent 
Keukenhof Gardens with thousands of tulips.  See many castles and vineyards as well as historical sites along this journey.  
If you signup by March, you will get free round trip airfare.  Pricing includes land & cruise package, gratuities to staff and 
drivers, insurance and a few optional tours and much more.  Call to have a brochure sent to you from Renee!                             
 
Alaska Adventure—Dates unknown as of this newsletter.   

I have been looking through some of our fun past trips!  

Australia & New Zealand     Winetasting in Italy        Caribbean Cruise  

WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST CLUB MEMBERS! 

     Gary L. Todd, Donna K. Todd, Charles W. Price, Joan K. Price, Teresa Babb 

                                                So glad to have you as  new members! 


